
 

  

 

 

 

 

        April 28, 2017 

 

 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal 

Docketing Division 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

 

Re: National Tax Credit Holdings Inc. Certification Renewal  

Case No. 15-0625-EL-AGG 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 

 Please be advised that National Tax Credit Holdings Inc. (“NTC”) is no longer providing 

service in Ohio as an electric aggregator/power broker. Therefore, NTC has decided not to renew 

Certificate No. 15-970E(1),which was issued in this proceeding on April 30, 2015.  If you have 

questions, please contact me. 

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

       /s/ Rodney Lanxton         

       Rodney Lanxton, CEO   
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